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8th October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Annual Flu Vaccination 
 

 
The children's flu vaccine is offered as a yearly nasal spray to children to help protect them 
against flu. In the autumn/winter of 2018/19, the vaccine will be available free on the NHS for 
children in years 3,4,and 5. 
 
The school nurses will be attending our school on Monday 3rd December to administer the 
vaccine to all children who have returned the attached consent form. We have also attached 
some additional information about the vaccine. 
 
To enable your child to receive the vaccine, we must have the consent form back by Friday 
2nd November. 
 
If you quire any further information, please do not hesitate to email us on 
school@sundonpark.luton.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
J Wightman 
Head Teacher 
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